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This would make it harder for Oregonians to vote. Our mail system is the best 

electoral system in the country. There’s literally no reason to consider this backwards 

ploy to disenfranchise people for whom the time and inconvenience of reaching a 

polling place would likely prevent them from voting at all. Not the Oregon way. 


